
   Parent Newsletter 
             Senior School 

 

 

 

What’s coming up! 
2nd – 9th  IAYP Trips for students of Senior Section 

8th School reopens after winter vacation 

10th  Coffee meet with Class 6A parents 

10th  Workshop for Grades 8, 9 and 10 

12th  Orientation of the Educational Trip for class 7 and 8 

13th  LP4Y Certification 

13th  Knowledge Seminar for Grade 10 parents and students for A-Level and  IB 

programme 

17th  ISA French project by Grade 7 

19th  Maths Quiz for grades 9 -12 

19th Workshop for Teachers 

20th  Knowledge Seminar for Grade 8 parents and students for IGCSE programme 

21st – 25th  Educational Trip for grades 7 and 8 

22nd Holiday - Saraswati Puja 

23rd  Holiday – Netaji’s Birthday 

26th  Holiday - Republic Day 

23rd – 25th  Overnight trip for classes 9 and 10. 

31st  Workshop for Grades 9 to 12 
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Calcutta International School 

receives the Award for academic 

excellence for being among                 

top 20 International Schools         

of the country.  

CIS is Ranked No. 13 in India  

and  

No. 1 in West Bengal                 

by                                         

Education Today. 
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The month long discussion and in-house presentations of the students of Grade 9 

under the auspices of the ISA awards project, culminated in an extremely fruitful 

discussion on the Ethics of Journalism on 15th December in the AVR in CIS.  

The four panelists comprised of two students from Grade 9: Manav Bansal and 

Yashvardhan Pansari and two eminent journalists - Mr. Surbek Biswas from the 

Ananda Bazaar Patrika and Ms. Amava Bhattacharya from the Times of India. 

The two professionals were able to articulate the challenges that journalists have to 

face while doing their job. Examples from real life situations provided by the 

journalists gave the audience an insight into what happens behind the headlines. 

The students of Grade 9 

organised an assembly on 

December 8, 2017  addressing 

the students of Grades 9, 10, 

AS, A2, IB1 & IB2 and the 

teachers. 

The students took up the topic 

of Language and Media: 

Fake News and presented a 

slide show on the same. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CIS students participated in ‘The International School 

Bangalore’ (TISB) MUN from 16th to 18th December, 2017 at 

Bangalore. They put up an outstanding performance and won 

the Best Delegation Award. Congratulations to the team and 

Mrs. Susmita Mukherjee for training them. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


